
 

 

  

Village of Cuyahoga Heights Newsletter ~ August 2017 
 

Village Hall: 

 

 

Flu Shots 
In cooperation with Independence Discount Drug Mart and the Mayor’s office, we will 
be offering flu shots to our Village senior residents (60 years of age and older).  If you 
are 65 years of age or older, please bring your Medicare Card as we will seek Medicare 
payment for qualifying seniors. 
 

Just like we have done in the past, our Village will pay for flu shots for our Village senior 
residents and employees.  In addition, we will offer flu shots to our Village residents 
who are under 60 years of age; however, those individuals are required to pay for their 
flu shot at a cost of $32.00; payment of “exact” cash or check is due the day of the shot.   
 

The flu shots will be administered on Friday, September 29, 2017 in the Village Hall 
Auditorium between the hours of 9:00-10:00 a.m.  As in past practice, flu shots will be 
offered by reservation only.  Please call Lee Ann at the Village Hall at 641-7020, 
Monday through Friday during normal business hours to make your reservation.  Also, 
please advise her if you need a ride to and from the event.  Deadline to register is 3:00 
p.m. Friday, September 15.  
  
Our well visit clinic will also be open that morning for our senior citizens beginning at 
8:30 a.m. with our Village Nurse, Joanne Socausky – no reservation is required.  If you 
plan on getting blood work, please do not eat or drink anything after midnight the night 
before.  We will have a light breakfast, as well as refreshments, for our senior resident 
participants. 

Building Department: 

 

The Building Department would like to commend the village residents on continuing 
efforts to maintain their homes and yards – each person’s efforts make the Village of 
Cuyahoga Heights a beautiful place to live.   

 

By now you should have received a letter from the Building Department informing 
you of recommended maintenance of your property.  If you have any questions 
regarding the letter, please contact the Building Department. 
 

 

 
For additional work on your homes or yards, remember 
the George M. Suhy Grant Program can help defray the 
costs.   This grant is available until the end of 2017.   

 

If we can be of any help, or if you have any questions 
please call the Building Department.     

 

 

 




